
 

A Statement from the Home Office 
 

Child sexual exploitation and abuse is a truly sickening crime. It is essential that companies like 
Facebook do not choose to turn a blind eye to the problem. We welcome and support 
Microsoft, Google, LinkedIn, Yubo and Roblox in their continued efforts to protect children 
online by screening for exploitative content. We encourage other companies to follow their 
lead in preventing appalling online content from being shared and in unmasking sexual 
predators online. 


